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Make your voice heard 

Annual General Meeting Thursday 2nd October 

after the General Meeting which starts at 7:30 

pm.  

Venue: Club House at Greigs Flat Road Greigs 

Flat 

 

Happy Birthday  Dinah! 

Hope you had a fantastic day with lots of 

laughs, good company, and maybe a classic 

car cruise in the Morris. We’re lucky to have you 

in the club - cheers to another year of fun 

adventures together! 

 

The Bike and Roadster Run 

turned into a true Triumph outing, featuring two 

classic TR6s alongside a powerful Triumph 

Rocket 3 motorcycle. It was especially pleasing 

to see our youngest member, Nicholas Taylor, 

join in with his immaculate 1990 Mazda Miata, 

adding a fresh touch to the mix of classics. 

Although the weather wasn’t ideal, the rain 

held o-, even if the rest of our biking 

community decided to sit this one out. The day 

was capped o- in fine style with another 

excellent lunch at the ever-reliable Candelo 

Store & Café. Proudly parked at Candelo’s main 

drag was Barry Mo-it’s 1928 Oaklands loaded 

with  Milk cans. 

 



 

 

 

1928 Oaklands Owner and Club Member Barry Mo'it 

 

 

 

 




